
The fact that it is 2025 and this is still an issue for some people is beyond ridiculous.  I am a happily 
married woman, with three children and seven grandchildren.  My husband and I have been married 
for 23 years.  I have SO many friends who are happily married to their husbands or wives that this 
bill has the probability of hurting.  My friends who are husband/husband or wife/wife are just as in 
love and just as happy (if not MORE so) than any other married couple.  The views laid out in this bill 
are outdate, close-minded and downright hurtful and cruel.  They do not speak for (what I believe) is 
the majority of ND or this great country.  DO NOT PASS THIS!! 


